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Antonia Hover

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 2:32 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: Docket 20180046
Attachments: FW To CLK Docket 20180046; Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light 

See attached correspondence and reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket  20180046 . 
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Antonia Hover

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20180046

Please handle. 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 12:59 PM 
To: Randy Roland 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20180046 
 
Copy in CATS, 1305459C.  Please cc me when forward this to the Clerks Office.  DHood 
 
From: patriciaquidley [mailto:patriciaquidley@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 11:25 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FPL 
 
Docket number 20180046 
To whom it may concern: 
It seems very unfair that FPL be able to keep million dollars in excessive profits.Return the profits to 
its customers and lower rates accordingly. 
Sincerely,  
Patricia Quidley 
26100 SW 138th Ave 
Homestead Fl.33032 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S8+. 
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Antonia Hover

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 2:32 PM
To: 'patriciaquidley@bellsouth.net'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light 

Ms. Patricia Quidley 
patriciaquidley@bellsouth.net 
 
RE:  FPSC Inquiry 1305459C 
 
Dear Ms. Quidley: 
 
This is in response to your E-mail to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding Florida Power & 
Light Company (FPL). 
 
You expressed concerns about FPL’s petition for consideration of the tax impacts associated with Tax Cuts and 
Jobs Act of 2017.  We will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20180046. 
 
If you want further case information, visit the FPSC's website, www.floridapsc.com and click on the Clerk's 
Office tab, then hit Dockets and type in Docket number 20180046; all submissions can be found by accessing 
the Document Filing Index. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-
511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 




